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Ref: T2Easter24 

 

18th March 2024 

End of Term 2 and Easter break arrangements - 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are taking this opportunity to write to you to confirm our end of term closure for the spring term and our 
summer term reopening date and time. 
 
The final day of the spring term is Thursday 28th March and the academy closes to students from 3.10pm. We 
reopen for the start of the summer term on Monday 15th April at 8.40am and usual timings apply.   
 
If you have any queries about your child’s learning over the Easter break, please contact 
enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org and a member of staff will be in contact with you from the 15th April. 
 
We are delighted with the progress that students have made this term, with many students rewarded for their 

efforts.  We have awarded over 35, 000 House Points in Term 2, with Chatsworth House currently in the lead.  

Students have been rewarded for a variety of achievements including work ethic, effort, outstanding work, 

positive attitudes and showing our character values of kindness, honesty, integrity, courage and compassion.  

During the final week of term, students will be recognised for their efforts in special Easter Celebration 

Assemblies, where awards are being presented including excellent attendance, Students of the Term, Tutor 

Group of the Term, Tutee of the Term, The Principal’s Award and showing Shirebrook Excellence in line with our 

ethos and character values.  We are also holding our ‘Shirebrook Stars’ awards for KS3 and KS4 students.  

There is much to appreciate, recognise and reward with our wonderful young people. 

In order to support our Year 11 students with their learning and revision over the Easter break we have a 
arranged a number of revision sessions that students can access between Tuesday 2nd April and Thursday 4th 
April 2024.  Accompanying this letter is the schedule and students have been advised to sign up to indicate their 
intention of attending in advance.  If you have any questions regarding the revision sessions in place, please 
contact enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org. 
 
The Shirebrook Academy Community would like to wish all of our students and families a very happy, peaceful 
and restful Easter break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs Lindsey Burgin 
Principal 
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